
 
 

“To inspire, support and challenge all our Children and Young People to be the best that they can be.” 

Education Authority 

 Grahamsbridge Road, Dundonald, Belfast, BT16 2HS   T: +44 (0)28 9056 6200   W: www.eani.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd January 2023 

 

SUMMER SCHEME REVIEW  

Special Schools 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and Child/Young person, 

 

The  Education Authority are carrying out a review of summer scheme provision across all special schools in 

Northern Ireland. 

Below is a link to a short questionnaire for both you as a parent and your child. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/KW43q74tuw 

 

To ensure the process is as wide ranging and as informative as possible, we would encourage you to take 

the time to complete the questionnaire (10 mins. max.).  

Your opinions will be used only within the scope of this review area. 

 

Please complete the questionnaire and submit by 31st January 2023. 

 

Your time and views are greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

B. Spence 

 

SIP/ Special Education 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/KW43q74tuw

